April 3, 2005

Dear Bill,

I just wanted to let you know that my hunting experience with you
this season was one that I will never forget. I was very reluctant to
book this hunt. I've hunted deer & elk for 30 years with my hunting
group and never had a guided hunt in my life. My group has always
been very successful through all these years.

My group did not draw tags this year for our Montana hunting area.

I became a Nevada resident, so I have been applying for Nevada
tags. I was drawn for the Ruby Mountains, where I used to hunt
years ago. My hunting group decided to hunt Oregon. I opted to try
the Nevada hunt. I am happy to say it was the right decision. I have
not seen the quantity and quality of deer since the 1970’s and
1980°s, when I used to hunt the Ruby Mountains.

Your great hunting access, lodge, horses and your personal guiding
services, I would recommend to any hunter novice or seasoned.

I had a fantastic hunt and shot a fine buck that my taxidermist will
soon have completed.

Thanks again, for the wonderful hunt.

Sincerely,
M R~

Kevin R. Cuthbertson

P.S. I'll be back.
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